

Newsletter Friday 9th September 2022



You Can Shed Tears That She Is Gone - A Poem for the Queen

You can shed tears that she is gone or you can smile because she has lived.

You can close your eyes and pray that she'll come back or you can open your eyes and see all she's left.

Your heart can be empty because you can't see her or you can be full of the love you shared. You can turn your back on tomorrow and live yesterday or you can be happy for tomorrow because of yesterday.

You can remember her and only that she's gone or you can cherish her memory and let it live on.

You can cry and close your mind, be empty and turn your back or you can do what she'd want: smile, open your eyes, love and go on.

This poem was read at the Funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth, the Queen Mother









BLACK HISTORY MONTH

All families are welcome to join us for our celebration assembly on Friday 14th October at 9.10am. All classes will be taking part in this event.

We are still making plans for an after school celebration too, if you are interested in making a contribution or being more involved, there will be a planning meeting next Tuesday 13th September at 3pm.

Everyone is welcome to attend.



PACKED LUNCHES

If you send your child to school with a packed lunch please make sure that it is healthy.

NO SWEETS OR CHOCOLATE PLEASE

Also, please make sure water bottles are full of water and not juice or anything fizzy. Our children concentrate and learn so much more in the afternoon session if they have not eaten lots of sugary items at lunchtime.



This week's ATTENDANCE



Maple Class (Y1) = 99%
Acacia (Y2) = 96%
Mulberry (Y3) = 91%
Willow (Y4) = 94%
Elm (Y5) = 95%
Cedar (Y6) = 97%

Well done MAPLE CLASS...awesome attendance this week!

SCHOOL MEALS

Please make sure you give the office 2 weeks notice if your child wants to change from paid school meals to packed lunch or vice versa. This is because our cook orders the food in advance according to the numbers of children paying for a school meal, therefore we need to know this information ahead of time so that we have enough food to feed everyone!

Thanks for your co-operation.



Our value this term is KINDNESS. Here are some of the random acts of kindness we have seen and heard about this week...

Angel (Y5) opened up the door for me today!

When I was sick, Nylah-Ruby (Y5) and Ryan (Y5) were checking up on me every time I looked very

sick!

sorry to Mallory!

Joe Joe (YR) helped another child with his coat!

I saw Meike (Y3) say

Jason (Y3) held open the door for the other classes to go in to the hall for assembly!

Rania (Y4) cheered me up today at lunchtime!

> I slipped on the water and Yaifel (Y4) helped me up!



The average score this week is...

Willow (Y4) = 56/60Elm (Y5) = 56/60

Keep an eye out for more scores next week. Which class will have the highest score?

Contact us:

0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc Don't forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc Check out our class blog site: www.cc-champions.com